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Tinian Women's Association

P.O. Box 344
Tinian, MP 96952
Contact Base: Oceaneer Enterprises Office/ Mrs. Rosie M. Long
Tel No: (670) 433-3201
Fax No: (670) 433-3202

July 18, 1995

The Honorableﬂﬂiﬂ

Herman T, Guerrero

President of the

3rd. Constitutional Convention
Commonwealth of the Northern Marianas
Capitol Hill, Saipan 96950

Dear Mr. Guerrero:

This is to request your good office to give our association the
opportunity to make comments on proposed amendments to our
constitution. We may be reached at the above tele-fax numbers or

at 433-0599. We sincerely appreciate being included your list of
contact for public comments.

Sincerely,

Deborah F. Clark
President

Voices That Care



